
The colour YELLOW.

Hello fellow members.

From early spring on you may have seen some new yellow signs and cabinets popping up
around our range.
This year one of the items we have been working on is bringing our club safety to a higher
standard. Each range now has a first aid / fire point that has a first aid kit, air horn, fire
brooms and water extinguishers. In the club house there is now a first aid station that
includes a trauma first aid kit for use in emergencies only.
The old white signs on the backs of the berms have been replaced with a yellow sign with a
red arrow and it serves the same purpose ALL SHOTS MUST BE BELOW THE SIGN.

We have written a new club specific RSO manual and EMERGENCY ACTION PLAN. The
emergency action plan is posted in the club house. We have completed one training session
to date and will run another one in the spring. When there is an RSO on the range there will
be a YELLOW flag flying at the club sign and they will be wearing a YELLOW safety vest
with Range Safety Officer on it. They will also be issued with new RSO ID cards once they
are available. They are there to help as needed and to keep our range safe.

Lastly you will see a new MUSTER point has been added and is situated just before the
washrooms. There are two fence panels painted orange with the sign posted in the centre.
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask and RSO on you can send me an
email.

Regards,

Terry Deering
VP Operations and Safety
Director Range Infrastructure and Improvements.


